
 

 
ENGINEERING DESIGN ASSOCIATES, P.A. 

5 Cambridge Drive, Ocean View, NJ 08230 
Phone: (609) 390-0332; Fax: (609) 390-9204 

email: JMaffei@engineeringdesign.com 

Final/Hamilton/H-765E/Residents Memo 

MEMO 
 
To: Residents of Third Street 
From: Joseph H. Maffei, PE, PP, CME – Township Engineer 
Subject: Third Street Reconstruction 
Date: February 24, 2022 
 
EDA #H-765E 
 
 

Beginning on or about Monday, February 28, 2022, work shall commence for the above 

construction project.  The construction will include roadway construction, new sidewalk, new 

curb, and some tree removals.  Please remove all personal property from the right-of-way to allow 

the contractor to complete the improvements.   

 

We anticipate substantial completion of the work by May 27, 2022.  Please be advised 

that, during this period, there may be some inconveniences and your patience and cooperation will 

be appreciated. 

 

If you should have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact me 

during regular business hours at 609-390-0332. 

 

JHM/ac 

 

cc: Mayor and Committee 
Rita Martino, Township Clerk 
L. Feriozzi Concrete Co. 
All above via email 


